
 
 

Dear Ellsworth Parents,  

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing because Ellsworth Elementary Home & School 

needs your help and generosity.  

Ellsworth Elementary Home & School needs donations to continue to support our students, 

teachers, and school events. Your donations go towards purchasing items for our school, 

classrooms, library resources (birthday books, one book-one school), field trips, school assemblies, 

staff appreciation gifts, and fun school events such as: ice cream social, walk to school day, field 

day, and many more! 

Your donation is greatly appreciated, and tax deductible!  

You can easily make an online donation at Zeffy by clicking on the below link, or scanning the QR 

code:  https://www.zeffy.com/donation-form/donate-to-make-a-difference-ellsworth-home-and-school 

 

Thank you for being a part of our community at Ellsworth Elementary! 

Sincerely, 

Ellsworth Home & School - Executive Board 

https://www.vancopayments.com/education/blog/school-money-online-payment-software-guide

